


DMC /DC/F.14/Comp.2543/2/2018/			                                        30th August, 2018

Directorate General of Health Services
Govt. of NCT of Delhi
(Nursing Home Cell)
F-17, Karkardooma 
New Delhi-110032 

Ref.  No. :- F.23/Comp/130/SED/DGHS/HQ/NHC/2018/1430 dated 08.08.2018

The Delhi Medical Council examined a complaint of Shri Vipin Garg s/o Shri Satish Chandra Garg r/o 38/2, Bagh Chhingamal, Firozabad, UP forwarded by the Directorate General of Health Services against Indraprastha Apollo Hospital.	

		On perusal of the complaint, reply of Dr. Vikas Sangwan Deputy Manager of Indraprastha Apollo Hospital made to Directorate General of Health Services and documents submitted therewith the Delhi Medical Council observed that the same alleged irregularity in the functioning of  Hospital, hence, the same be referred back to Directorate General of Health Services, Govt. of NCT. of Delhi  for necessary action, as the registration and regulation of Hospitals and Nursing Homes functioning/operating in the NCT of Delhi and matter connected therewith or incidental thereto which falls within the jurisdiction of the Directorate of Health Services, Govt. of NCT of Delhi, for appropriate action, under intimation to complainant. 


(Dr. Girish Tyagi)
Secretary 

Copy to: - Shri Vipin Garg s/o Shri Satish Chandra Garg r/o 38/2, Bagh Chhingamal, Firozabad, UP

                






